ABW FaLL EXECUTIVE MEETINGS

The Fall Executive meetings were held at the Kingsboro
Baptist Church, PEI. In attendance were some of the new
members to the ABW Executive.

Isabelle Slater
the new PEI
Provincial Treasurer

Marion Robertson
the new PEI
Provincial Secretary

Also at the ABW Executive meetings were: Barbara Rose,
Global Adventurers Representative for PEI; Wendi Bradley,
Global Adventurers Superintendent; Bernice MacLean, Global
Adventurers Representative for NS and NL (retired 2006);
and Lisa Lohnes, the new Global Adventurers Representative
for NS and NL.

KEY ISSUES
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lived. But, as I write these words today I’'m convinced that
we cannot see racism or do anything to combat it until we
can step back and see the ways in which racism has shaped
our world and ourselves, whether we’ve been aware of it
or not. And, I have to recognize that I will probably never
KNOW how it feels to experience racism.

Well, seven years have passed since the Racism Consultation.
The intensity of my determination has not been steady as
other issues and responsibilities have persistently demanded
my attention. However, as I take stock of the past seven
years, I’'m grateful for the way God has been teaching me —
slowly — to see and understand racism. I have much yet to
learn! I hope that you will join me on the journey.
Dr. Lois Mitchell is Director of Public Witness and Social Concern, CABC.

Employment Opportunity!

Please share this announcement with Young Adults
in your church.

Summer Ministry Opportunity
For Young Adults

Atlantic Baptist Women is seeking applications for
Daily Vacation Bible School leaders for the summer 2007.
The employment period will be between May and August,
2007. This is a great opportunity for those who have a
passion to teach children and youth and enjoy travel.

If you are interested in this employment and ministry
opportunity, please send your resume by March 5,

2007 to: Mrs. Laura Selig

65 Killarney Road

Riverview, NB E1B 278
Phone: 506-386-8590

Email: lauraselig@yahoo.com

Any inquiries should be directed to Laura Selig.

To Pastors & Church Leaders:

Are you aware that Atlantic Baptist Women has a Daily
Vacation Bible School program for churches that do not
have the leadership to carry out a summer DVBS
ministry? ABW will provide a team of two young adults
and the curriculum at no cost to your church. The young
adults will receive training and will come prepared to lead
the DVBS program at your church.

The church’s responsibility for the DVBS program is to
provide:
hosts for the team while they are in your community,
helpers for the DVBS ministry,
craft materials and snacks (your church will receive a
list of items needed for the one week program).

The DVBS team will teach a mission component. The
children will be encouraged to bring a mission offering
for the designated summer project.

Ifyou are interested in having a team come to your church
during the months of July or August, please contact:
Mrs. Laura Selig, 65 Killarney Road,

Riverview, NB, E1B 27Z8.
Phone: 506-386-8590 Email: lauraselig@yahoo.com

If you have a preference to hold DVBS during a specific
week of the summer, please make your request by early
February, 2007.

February 2007
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